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July 9, 2021

Ronald Wybranowski
Dartmouth Class of 1961
89 Millpond

North Andover, MA 01845

Dear Ron,

Thank you so much for your recent generous gift, on behalf of the Class of 1961, adding to
the Class of 1961 Robert Frost Endowment—Stephen W. Bosworth Award for International
Affairs. ‘

The Bosworth Award is such a meaningful way for us to recognize the students who fully
take advantage of the Dickey Center and Dartmouth’s international opportunities, and it is
such a thoughtful way to remember Ambassador Bosworth. And it is a special way to
connect members of your class with current Dartmouth students.

| was so very sorry to miss joining you and this year’s Bosworth’s Award recipients at your
reunion. Connecting with classes such as yours is one of the highlights of my work at

Dickey.

Many thanks again for your continued support of Dartmouth and the Dickey Center. | wish
you and your family good health!

Sincerely,

it Gty

Christianne C. Hardy, PhD
Interim Director



